
Hi All, 

I last wrote to you on 30 March 2021, providing an update on the process of the move to the Future 

Across Government Facilities Management Arrangement (AGFMA), being the new model for the 

management of facilities services in South Australia, to ensure improvements to safety, efficiency 

and effectiveness of the maintenance and management of government assets. 

The evaluation of tenders from the four shortlisted bidders - BGIS, Jones Lang LaSalle, Spotless and 

Ventia – as part of the provision of the Future AGFMA is progressing well, and we expect the 

Government to be in a position to announce the successful Future Facilities Management Service 

Providers (FMSPs) in very late June or early to mid-July 2021. 

We will advise you of the outcome of this process via email shortly after the announcement of the 

successful FMSPs, and it is expected they will reach out to contractors of the existing AGFMA 

(current DIT - Facilities Services and Spotless contractors) including Small to Medium Enterprises 

(SME’s) in the weeks after that announcement. 

Introductory Information Forums, coordinated by the Future AGFMA Team and attended by the 

successful future FMSPs will be held from July/August 2021. This will include sessions in both 

regional SA and metropolitan Adelaide. The FMSPs will be required to develop and maintain strong 

relationships with contractors including SMEs throughout the term of the contract and the 

Information Forums will be an important base to ensure required on-boarding activities including 

pre-qualification processes, systems training and other required assistance is provided, to ensure a 

smooth transition to the Future AGFMA service commencement date of 1 December 2021. 

To ensure you are contacted moving forward about any Information Forums, I again encourage you, 

in line with my previous communication in March 2021, to register on the Future AGFMA website, if 

you haven’t already. This will allow us to share your details with the successful FMSPs. For those that 

need it the website link is https://dit.sa.gov.au/future_agfma/subscribe_for_updates 

Please note: if you have previously registered through either the Future AGFMA website or the 

Industry Capability Network (ICN) process then no further action is required, as we will already have 

details, and your permission to pass on your details to the successful FMSPs. 

The Future AGFMA Team remain committed to strong local contractor involvement in the Future 

AGFMA. You are aware of the “What We’ve Heard” Report and the “What We’re Actioning” Report. 

The 3rd report from that work is an Outcomes Report, connecting your feedback with contractual 

requirements for the Future AGFMA. As the Outcomes Report directly relates to the future FMSP 

contract terms, the release of this 3rd report will be timed to coincide with the announcement of the 

successful FMSPs.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the Future AGFMA team on the 

following email address: 

DIT.FutureAGFMA@sa.gov.au 

I thank you for your continued involvement in the AGFMA.  
Best regards,  
 
Simon Morony Executive Director, Across Government Services  
Department for Infrastructure and Transport 
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